										8/11/2020
To Gov. Jason Gray and all Cabinet Members,
	I’m not at all sure what this report is supposed to look like, but hopefully I’ll learn from other Zone Chairpersons as I go along.
	I’ve tried to make contact with all the clubs in my zone and have been somewhat successful. I’ll explain more about that later. As I list the clubs I’ll explain what has been accomplished.
Dublin Club
	Has 18 members listed on the website. They have no info, no officers listed, no meeting time or location listed, and no phone or e-mail addresses listed. This is certainly going to be a challenge. Did find their last years Secretary Scott Pape in the directory. Called and left a message but no return call.
Hilliard Club
	They have 9 members on the roster, although one is an Honorary Lion due to health and 3 are Lions-at large living in Indiana. So they are closer to being a club of 5 elderly members. They do not typically meet in the Summer. They are working on eyeglass collections from 10 locations in Hilliard. Their primary fundraiser/service project is Breakfast with Santa. They invite 5 other clubs to help make it happen. Thanks for this information from PDG Dave Luttrell, Secretary 
London Club
	London currently has 28 members. I’ve called their President James Bates but to this point no response. I have sent an e-mail to him explaining what I need. Also called their Secretary Gary Eades and left a message but he has not returned my call either.
Marysville Club
	This is by far the best club on Earth. But then I’m biased. We currently have 41 members. We have had 1 meeting in July and 1 in August, both outside. The meeting in August was our annual fish fry at President Bill Conklin’s house. It was fairly well attended, although not like normal. Our food trailer has not been out yet this year due to different issues. Although our county fair did not happen this year the youth were able to present their livestock. Our club took place in the purchase of an animal. None of our fundraisers are happening due to Covid. We are hoping to get back to normal soon.
Milford Center Club
[bookmark: _GoBack]	They currently have 24 members listed. Once again I’ve tried to contact their club President Gary Gorton. But they too have no phone numbers or e-mail addresses listed. I’ll continue to try to contact someone from their club. Did find numbers in last years directory. Called but no return call.
Northwestern Club
	Northwestern club has 27 members listed. They too do not have meetings in the Summer. I was able to talk to President Jim Baker and he said they hope to resume meetings the 2nd Tuesday in September. The collect glasses and turn them in to the Marysville club. They are also trying to put together a donation for a quadriplegic youth, whether it be money or items for his well being.
Plain City Club
They currently have 60 members. They have not had any meetings, programs, or fundraisers all Summer. They do have a live meeting planned for 6:30 pm August 27, 2020 at Past Time Park in Plain City. It is located on North Chillocothe St. near route 42. They are hoping to have their caterer there to serve food. I will attend this meeting.
	I’ve also contacted Der Dutchman restaurant to set up a live Zone Meeting although a date and time has not been scheduled yet. I don’t think I’m ready to do a Zoom meeting yet. 


